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30th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 Leavers’ Performance, Assembly & Disco 

The end of term is fast approaching, with our Year 6 pupils having a busy final few 

days.  We wanted to confirm details of the forthcoming events with you and look 

forward to seeing you at both the leavers’ performance and the Year 6 leavers’ 

assembly. 

Leavers Performance ‘Peter Pan’– Tuesday 15th July 2025: 

Our Year 6 pupils have been very busy rehearsing for their forthcoming production of 

‘Peter Pan’ and are very excited to be able to share this with you.  Can we please 

have costumes in school (in a labelled bag) by Tuesday 8th July ready for our dress 

rehearsals.  

We hope that you will be able to join us on Tuesday 15th July to enjoy this event.  

There will be two performances during the day, one at 9am and a further 

performance at 3:30pm. Parents/carers are invited to attend this free event (places 

do not need to be booked), however places are limited to two adults per 

performance.  After you have dropped off your child in the morning, the gates will 

reopen at 8.50am and you will be invited into the hall – ready for a 9am 

performance start.  

 

Year 6 Disco – Thursday 17th July 2025: 

On Thursday 17th July, we will be holding our Year 6 leavers’ disco for pupils who will 

be leaving Sandy Hill Academy at the end of term. The disco will take place in the 

school hall from 5:00pm until 7:00pm and will be free of charge. 

Pupils should arrive at 5:00pm via the main gates at the front of school. 

If your child would like to attend the disco, please ensure you complete the online 

consent via ParentPay which will be available from 1 July 2025. If your child is being 

collected after the event, please provide the name of the adult who will collect your 
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child after the disco. Alternatively, if you agree to your child walking home, please 

complete the walking home consent. We really do hope that everyone will be able 

to attend and have a fantastic evening together. 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly – 22nd July 2025: 

Finally, on Tuesday 22nd July, the last day of term, we shall be having our Year 6 

leavers’ assembly.  The assembly will take place in the school hall from 9am-10am. 

We would like to invite parents and carers to attend this event, to celebrate your 

child’s time here at Sandy Hill Academy.  The school gates will be reopened at 

8.50am for you to take a seat in the hall ready for a 9am start.  

Should you have any questions regarding any of these events, please contact us. 

We are very much hoping that you will all be able to attend and join us in wishing 

our Year 6 leavers the very best for their next step in education. 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Mr J Walker      

Head of School  
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